Barcelena 1 Oetober 1964

Mr. John E, Raymond
Director, U.S. Navy
Eurepean Research Contracts
Program
Room 415
Keysign House
429 Oxford Street
Londen W. L.

Dear Sir,

txgg. Thank you for yeur very kind letter (Your ref: 120-JER:
3920/1). With regard te your visit to me I must say I shall
be very pleased to meet you in Barcelena.

I send you herewith a copy of my first pregres report
amd four copies of the first inveice of the contraet N62558-4161
that cover the peried 1 July - 30 September 1964.

I have sent three copies of the report directly to Prof.
Bram in Washington.

I am,

yours sincerely

F. Sunyer Balaguer
Angel Guimera 66 pral.?2?
Barcelona - 17, Spain
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